
Strathclyde Pension Fund - Annual Audit Report 2019/20 noted. 
 
4 There was submitted a report by the Director of Strathclyde Pension Fund 
regarding Audit Scotland’s findings for the unaudited Annual Accounts for 2019/20 
following the audit.  
 
After consideration and having heard Mr John Cornett, Audit Scotland, the 
committee accepted the Annual Audit Report for 2019/20 from Audit Scotland. 
 
 


